
 

 
September 24th we will be leaving 

Hearth and Home at 9:00am  

Hearth and Home are planning 

an outing for the family to the 

Toledo Zoo. We will be taking 

a packed lunch to enjoy at the 

park.  

 

You must RSVP 2 weeks 

before  so we have enough 

room on the bus for  

everyone. It will be on a first 

come first serve basis.  

 

Please call Jen at 

 419-232-2410 


